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12th June 2023 
RE: Ford Castle residential 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for the quick responses to the previous letters and information requests about 
Ford Castle If you haven’t already done so, please return the personal information form that 
was sent out recently, please complete this form and send back into school ASAP. This was a 
paper copy that should have come home with your child as we need physical copies of these 
when we’re on the residential. 
 
We are very much looking forward to our residential as it will be an unforgettable 
experience for all children (and staff!) involved. With this fabulous residential getting ever 
closer, we would like to invite you and your child to attend a meeting in school at 3:30pm 
on Wednesday 14th June  2023. During this meeting, we will be giving further details about 
the trip and answering any queries that you may have. 
 
Further to this, we appreciate that you may be wondering what your child will need for this 
residential. As such, please see the attached suggested kit list from Ford Castle. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Thomsen  
 
 


